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The First of the Days of the Week Collection Rosie Goodwin 2020-04-16 Three books in one! Introducing the heartwarming
Days of the Week Collection from Sunday Times bestselling author, Rosie Goodwin, with the novels Mothering Sunday, The
Little Angel and A Mother's Grace . . . ***MOTHERING SUNDAY*** The child born on the Sabbath Day, Is bonny and blithe,
and good and gay. 1884. Fourteen-year-old Sunday has grown up in the cruelty of the Nuneaton workhouse. When she
finally strikes out on her own, she is determined to return for those she left behind, and to find the long-lost mother
who gave her away. But she's about to discover that the brutal world of the workhouse will not let her go without a
fight. ***THE LITTLE ANGEL*** Monday's child is fair of face. 1896. Left on the doorstep of Treetops Children's Home,
young Kitty captures the heart of her guardian, Sunday Branning, and grows into a beguiling and favoured young girl until she is summoned to live with her birth mother. In London, nothing is what it seems, and her old home begins to
feel very far away. If Kitty is to have any chance of happiness, this little angel must protect herself from devils in
disguise . . . and before it's too late. ***A MOTHER'S GRACE*** Tuesday's child is full of grace. 1910. When her
father's threatening behaviour grows worse, pious young Grace Kettle escapes her home to train to be a nun. But when
she meets the dashing and devout Father Luke, her world is turned upside down. She is driven to make a scandalous
choice - one she may well spend the rest of her days seeking forgiveness for.
Grace Shelley Shepard Gray 2010-10-26 A Christmas Sisters of the Heart novel, Grace by Shelly Shepard Gray brings back
the beloved characters from her popular series of inspirational novels set in a tightly knit Amish community. A
touching, provocative, and uplifting tale in the bestselling vein of Beverly Lewis, Wanda Brunstetter, and Cindy
Woodsmall, Grace is Christian fiction at its very finest—a heartwarming examination of selfless giving and the true
meaning of Christmas from the acclaimed author of the Seasons of Sugarcreek series.
Mom Milestones Grace Farris 2022-03-29 A humorous celebration of mom milestones big and small across all parenting
stages from newborn to elementary school, with warm and relatable illustrations from cartoonist, doctor, and mom Grace
Farris.
Time to Say Goodbye Rosie Goodwin 2020-03-05 The new heartbreaking wartime saga from the Sunday Times bestselling
author of A Precious Gift. Perfect for fans of Dilly Court and Katie Flynn. 'A vibrant page-turner with entrancing
characters' Margaret Dickinson 'Rosie writes such heartwarming sagas' Lyn Andrews Nuneaton, 1935. Kathy has grown up at
Treetops home for children, where Sunday and Tom Branning have always cared for her as one of their own. She enjoys her
life at Treetops Manor, surrounded by her beloved horses, and with a future as a nurse ahead of her, she could wish for
nothing more. Her foster sister Livvy is not as driven as Kathy. Sunday is keen to see both her girls married, but
Livvy has no intentions of settling down and would much rather spend time with her friends. When Kathy falls for the
wrong man, her ambitions are soon forgotten as she embarks on a secret affair. The Branning family is overwhelmed with
grief when Tom dies suddenly in a riding accident. The running of the estate falls into chaos and life at Treetops will
never be the same again. As their financial difficulties begin to mount, they are forced to leave their home. The women
of Treetops think that things can't get any worse. But then it is announced that the country is at war once more . . .
Time to Say Goodbye is the seventh and final book in Rosie Goodwin's Days of the Week Collection. Why not try the rest,
Mothering Sunday, The Little Angel, A Mother's Grace, The Blessed Child, A Maiden's Voyage and A Precious Gift?
The Garden of Forgotten Wishes Trisha Ashley 2020-07-23 The delightful Sunday Times bestselling novel from Trisha
Ashley 'One of the best writers around!' Katie Fforde 'Full of down-to-earth humour.' Sophie Kinsella ___ All Marnie
wants is somewhere to call home. Mourning lost years spent in a marriage that has finally come to an end, she needs a
fresh start and time to heal. Things she hopes to find in the rural west Lancashire village her mother always told her
about. With nothing but her two green thumbs, Marnie takes a job as a gardener, which comes with a little cottage to
make her own. The garden is beautiful - filled with roses, lavender and honeysuckle - and only a little rough around
the edges. Which is more than can be said for her next-door neighbour, Ned Mars. Marnie remembers Ned from her college
days but he's far from the untroubled man she once knew. A recent relationship has left him with a heart as bruised as
her own. Can a summer spent gardening help them recapture the forgotten dreams they've let get away? ___ Readers are
falling in love with The Garden of Forgotten Wishes ***** 'Gorgeous . . . a lovely rom-come to cheer your heart and
ease your soul.' ***** 'Once again another outstanding book full of intrigue, hope and a new beginning.' ***** 'A
perfect read to escape with.'
The Time of Her Life Kate Fenton 2020-03-12 'Wonderfully funny and chaotic, Annie Stoneycroft is the heroine we all
want to be friends with. She is the best fun with a heart of gold' - Katie Fforde 'Carpe diem, as all our generation
seem to be saying these days,' Annie Stoneycroft instructs her friend Liz, who is sixty going on sixteen and trembling
on the brink of a love affair. 'Roughly translated: bloody well stop messing about and get on with it.' Annie naturally
embraces the baby boomer's credo that old age, far from being a biological inevitability, is a mere lifestyle choice.
If not downright carelessness. That doesn't stop her marshalling her contemporaries into suitable relationships before it's too late. Perhaps it's even time she did the same for herself. But while smart, sassy Ms Stoneycroft may
tempter any romantic fancies with Yorkshire common sense, what she has yet to learn is that love is like the measles.
The later it strikes, the harder it hits . . . Sparkling, witty and intelligent, The Time of Her Life is a deliciously
perceptive romantic comedy for the modern reader.
The Little Angel Rosie Goodwin 2017-11-02 Perfect for fans of Dilly Court and Katie Flynn. 'An absorbing story in the
grand tradition of the best saga authors' Margaret Dickinson 'Rosie writes such heart-warming sagas' Lyn Andrews 'The
new Catherine Cookson' Coventry Evening Telegraph 1896, Nuneaton. Left on the doorstep of Treetops Children's Home,
young Kitty captures the heart of her guardian, Sunday Branning, who has never been blessed with a child of her own.
Kitty brings sunshine and joy wherever she goes, and grows into a beguiling and favoured young girl. But then Kitty is
summoned to live in London with her birth mother. At first London offers Kitty excitement and adventure. With her
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delicate beauty and the voice of an angel, she attracts a promising singing career and the attention of a number of
dashing suitors. But those now close to Kitty are not what they seem, and her comforting old home at Treetops starts to
feel very far away. If Kitty is to have any chance of happiness, this little angel must protect herself from devils in
disguise . . . and before it's too late. This is what you've been saying about Rosie Goodwin: 'What a brilliant book I
enjoyedevery bit of it and I will recommend it to all my friends' 'What an excellent read, couldn't put book down . . .
Rosie Goodwin never disappoints' 'Have read all Rosie Goodwin books and this is one of her best' 'What an amazing book,
once you pick it up you cannot put it down' 'A truly great read' 'A really gripping story' The Little Angel is the
second book in Rosie Goodwin's Days of the Week Collection. Why not try the rest, Mothering Sunday, A Mother's Grace,
The Blessed Child, A Maiden's Voyage, A Precious Gift and Time to Say Goodbye?
Mom Up Kara-Kae James 2019-01-01 Every mom can identify with the feeling that they’re in a race to the finish line
every day, stumbling over everything in their path—including Legos and dirty laundry! Kara-Kae James knows how
overwhelming motherhood can be. As she writes, “When we come to the place where we think that we have failed—this is
the moment when God’s Word and motherhood intersect.” In Mom Up, James shares four themes that impact how she follows
Jesus and parents her kids: intentional motherhood, genuine community, refreshing rest, and embracing chaos. With
practical ideas for building relationships with other moms, grace-filled Scripture reminders, and a healthy dose of
humor, Mom Up helps readers step out of survival mode and into the abundant life God has for them and their family.
My Mummy is Autistic Heath Grace 2020-10-21 This original and imaginative book has been created by five-year-old Heath.
In it, Heath illustrates his understanding of his autistic mother Joanna, giving insight into the different ways in
which autistic and neurotypical people understand language. In his simple and uncomplicated style, accompanied by
bright and colourful illustrations, Heath explains why his mother’s brain understands words at a different rate than
his own, and how they communicate in spite of their differences. Heath’s work is accompanied by explanatory notes
exploring Joanna’s own experience of autism and language. Key features include: A Foreword by broadcaster,
environmentalist and author Chris Packham, on acceptance, understanding, and expressing an autistic reality A unique
exploration of language processing differences told through the eyes and mind of a child. Bright, colourful pictures
and simple language, perfect for inspiring conversations about neurodiversity between people of all ages. Explanatory
text that can be read alongside the story. Autism portrayed as a positive and permanent neurological difference, not
deficit. The combination of story and commentary makes this book a unique tool for all people seeking to explain and
understand difference, regardless of age and experience. Although focusing on autism as an example of neural
difference, it can be used to explain and celebrate neurodiversity in all its forms and will help to build
relationships across the divide of neurological difference.
Echoes of Grace Caragh Bell 2019 Grace Molloy was the darling of the theatre scene. Young and dazzling, she gave it all
up to marry the playwright Henry Sinclair, thirty years her senior. Then, one stormy night, she died giving birth to
her daughter, Aurora. Left with no memory of her mother, Aurora is raised by Henry and her nanny, Maggie, in a huge old
house on the Cornish coastline. All the little girl has of Grace is a portrait – a painting of a woman in a white
dress, her beautiful face frozen in time. Aurora grows up, resembling Grace in looks and talent. She pursues her dream
of being on the stage and soon achieves great success in the world of theatre, like her mother before her. Then a
secret unfolds – a secret that could threaten all that she holds dear.
Dignity and Grace Alison Ragsdale 2020-06-10 On her 21st birthday, gifted cellist Iona Muir receives a package from her
estranged father containing a letter from her mother, Grace, a talented musician who tragically died ten years earlier.
Reeling from what she reads, Iona soon discovers a mysterious, faded photograph of Grace, hidden inside her cello case.
Honoring her mother's request, Iona visits Grace's beloved music teacher, taking the first step on an emotional trail
of discovery that has been left for her. As Grace's story unfolds, Iona gains a deeper insight into the mother she lost
and the heartbreaking truth about Grace's last months. The more Iona learns, the more she is drawn back to her family
home, on the remote Scottish island of Orkney, and to her father.
Dear Grace Clare Swatman 2021-08-12 The most unlikely friendship. The most unexpected consequences. When Anna's husband
cheats on her, she's sure she'll never be happy again. But then she meets 94-year-old Grace. Despite an age gap of more
than fifty years, the pair set out together on a life-changing journey halfway across the country in search of some
answers. Sometimes the only way to move on is to revisit the past. But will Anna and Grace be prepared for what they
find? A story about love, female friendship, heartbreak and learning to forgive.
Letters From Grace C.J. Carmichael 2021-09-23 Finding old love letters in her father’s closet inspires a teen to play
matchmaker. Jessica Shanahan is off to college next year, but she’s worried about leaving her father, Levi Shanahan,
alone. He’s been a single dad since his wife died when Jessica was only a toddler. He reassures her that he’s too busy
running his family general store, taking care of his aging parents and volunteering in the community to be lonely. But
Jessica has her doubts—especially when she finds old love letters from his high school sweetheart. Travel photographer
Grace Hamilton is promoting her latest book when a student from her hometown reaches out about a research project.
Curious, Grace meets with her and when the teen invites her to the Woodland Foliage Arts Festival, Grace accepts.
Though her career’s been successful and fulfilling, she’s never met a man who touched her heart the way Levi Shanahan
once did. Maybe a trip home will finally help her to move on and find the one thing that’s eluded her throughout her
years of travel—love.
The Blessed Child Rosie Goodwin 2018-11-01 A perfect saga treat from the Sunday Times bestselling author of A Mother's
Grace, for fans of Dilly Court, Katie Flynn and Catherine Cookson. 'A vibrant page-turner with entrancing characters'
Margaret Dickinson 'Rosie writes such heartwarming sagas' Lyn Andrews 'The new Catherine Cookson' Coventry Evening
Telegraph Wednesday's child is full of woe . . . Warwickshire, 1865. Nessie Carson will do anything to keep her family
together after her mother is killed, her father abandons them and they are evicted from their cosy little Nuneaton
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home. She and her brothers and sisters take on jobs as live-in assistants to a local undertaker. She is soon entwined
in fortunes of her employer, Andre, who is forced to live a lie, and the local doctor - someone she's attracted to but
can never have. But even in the darkest of times, and saddest of places, when you're as spirited as Nessie Carson,
there is light, love and the promise of happiness if you're only brave enough to search for it . . . The Blessed Child
is the fourth book in Rosie Goodwin's Days of the Week Collection. Why not try the rest, Mothering Sunday, The Little
Angel, A Mother's Grace, A Maiden's Voyage, A Precious Gift and Time to Say Goodbye?
Growing Grace Erin Mason 2020-09-19 Growing Grace is a glimpse into adoption from the biological mother's perspective.
This is the story of a difficult promise, a purposeful quest, and the heartfelt connection that develops along the way.
Common Worship: Times and Seasons President's Edition Common Worship 2013-07-15 This revised, expanded edition of the
Common Worship President’s Edition contains everything to celebrate Holy Communion Order One throughout the church
year. It combines relevant material from the original President’s Edition with Eucharistic material from Times and
Seasons, Festivals and Pastoral Services, and the Additional Collects.
The Edge of Grace Christa Allan 2011-08-01 In a matter of seconds her entire world shifted... An early morning call
shatters Caryn Becker's world. Unable to cope with her brother’s news that he is gay, Caryn rejects him and disappears
into her own turbulent life as a young widow and single mom. But when David is attacked and nearly killed, Caryn is
forced to make hard choices about family, faith, and her own future; choices that take her to the very edge of grace.
"This sophomore effort deals sensitively and gracefully with a difficult subject for many Christians, exploring a
woman's response to her brother's disclosure of his sexual orientation honestly while never shirking from the issue of
justice and forgiveness." - Library Journal, starred review "Powerful and hauntingly beautiful right from the
beginning, THE EDGE OF GRACE is another well crafted novel by an insightful, masterful author." - FreshFiction.com"A
beautifully written book, The Edge of Grace is a powerful story of the true meaning of grace and love. A brilliant mix
of dark and light, laughs and gravity, The Edge of Grace is a must read." —Jenny B. Jones, award-winning author of Save
the Date and A Charmed Life series "Christa Allan's new book, The Edge of Grace, is an excellent book for folks who
love and are loved by their chosen family. Christa's painful honesty is a crucial part of the story. In the end, the
love of family wins out, just as we believe in PFLAG, and she expertly shows that sometimes family goes beyond those we
were given to those we choose. And what a happy family we can be if we accept our family members for who God made them
to be!" - Randy Trahan, Board of Directors, PFLAG New Orleans "Christa Allan takes her character on an emotional
journey to a new understanding of acceptance and the joy that comes from forgiveness." —Sandra Robbins, author
Grace Happens Jan Czech 2007-04-05 Grace’s mother is a movie star. World travel, famous people, and movie sets are her
life. So are bodyguards, paparazzi, and constant chaos. Grace dreams of a normal life with regular school and real
friends. She also dreams of knowing her father, whose identity her mother has never revealed. When her secretive mother
announces they’re going to Martha’s Vineyard for the summer, Grace doesn’t know the island holds the keys to her family
history. But once the connection becomes clear, she can’t resist searching for some answers. Grace makes some
surprising moves along the way, from making a friend and piercing her ears to developing a strong suspicion of who her
father is.
Love Untold Ruth Jones 2022-09-29 * 'A big warm blanket of a book. I loved it' JOJO MOYES *'Heartfelt, joyful, brave,
utterly compelling' RACHEL JOYCE *'I adored it' JOANNA CANNON *'Ruth Jones at her very best' SARAH TURNER *'Joyful,
life-affirming' ADELE PARKS *'I feel bereft now it's over' CLARE POOLEY The funny, moving and uplifting new novel from
Ruth Jones, co-creator of Gavin & Stacey and author of the Sunday Times bestsellers Never Greener and Us Three. Grace
is about to turn ninety. She doesn't want parties or presents or fuss. She just wants to heal the family rift that's
been breaking her heart for decades. But to do that she must find her daughter Alys - the only person who can help to
put things right. And when she finds her - if she does - she risks betraying granddaughter Elin. Who is far less
forgiving of the past, with its hurts and secrets and lies. Meanwhile Grace's great-grand-daughter Beca is oblivious to
all these worries, too busy navigating the highs and lows of teenage life and keeping secrets of her own. All families
have their problems. And most of them get resolved. But Grace's problem is thirty years old. And she doesn't have time
on her side. So is it too late for her to make peace? Or is reconciliation still within reach? Love Untold is about
mothers and daughters and the complex bond between them. It's about the heartache that comes from leaving things unsaid
and the power of true forgiveness. It is a joy-filled, life-affirming, sob-inducing novel - with characters you'll come
to know and love - from no.1 bestselling author Ruth Jones. PRAISE FOR RUTH JONES 'Ruth Jones writes with such warmth
you can't help but fall in love with the characters she creates. It's always grounded, always real, always comforting,
always ultimately full of love' James Corden 'Jones's trademark warmth and humour suffuse the novel with comedy and
pathos, making for a heart-warming, entertaining and, at times, deeply moving story' The Observer ***Available to preorder now***
The Vineyard Sisters Grace Palmer Three estranged sisters. Two months to save their family's inn. One secret that
changes everything. Warren Townsend’s death brings his three estranged daughters together on Martha's Vineyard for the
first time in years. After the funeral, the Townsend women are all desperate to return to their own individual
pursuits. But just when they’re ready to leave the island for good, the last line of Warren's will binds them together
forever. They have two months to save their father's legacy, the Wayfarer Inn... Before it gets sold to the highest
bidder. The sister who never left home, the sister who thought she had it all, and the sister they’ve never even met
are brought together in this heartwarming, sweet women’s fiction novel from author Grace Palmer.
Fiona and the Enigmatic Earl Grace Callaway 2022-05-05 From USA Today Bestseller Grace Callaway A spirited lady
detective. A buttoned-up spy for the Crown. A steamy marriage of convenience that threatens to lay bare their
secrets…and their hearts. When her overprotective family tries to curtail her activities, spirited and independent
debutante Fiona Garrity decides marriage is her surest way to freedom. All she needs is an accommodating, and
preferably not too perceptive, husband with his own hobbies so that he will not interfere with hers. Destiny puts her
into the path of a reputedly staid and scholarly earl. He would be the perfect candidate…if only his grey eyes were not
quite so magnetic, and his virile nearness didn’t affect her in such a stimulating manner… After the death of his first
wife, Thomas Morgan, the Earl of Hawksmoor, has sworn off love. He is torn between his duty to produce an heir and his
true passion: his work as an agent of the Crown. Fate gives him a solution when a dazzling debutante proposes a
practical union that would allow them both to maintain private lives. She would be an impeccable choice…if only her
heavenly gaze didn’t lay bare his secret needs and her delectable form didn’t tempt him to unleash his darkest desires…
Fiery passion threatens the negotiated rules of Fiona and Hawk’s marriage. As desire turns into love, their secret
lives collide. Will their marriage of convenience survive betrayal and danger to become a love for all time? “This
writer to me is in the leagues of Johanna Lindsey, Lisa Kleypas, Julia Quinn and Amanda Quick.” -Amazon Reviews Grace's
books feature hot historical romance, fun and feel-good happily ever afters, and exciting mystery and adventure. Her
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books are standalones which can also be enjoyed as part of her interconnected series. LADY CHARLOTTE'S SOCIETY OF
ANGELS (hot Victorian romance) #1 Olivia and the Masked Duke (Livy & Ben) #2 Pippa and the Prince of Secrets (Pippa &
Cullen) #3 Fiona and the Enigmatic Earl (Fiona & Thomas) #4 Glory and the Master of Shadows (Glory & Wei, preorder
today!) GAME OF DUKES (hot Victorian romance) #1 The Duke Identity (Harry & Tessa) #2 Enter the Duke (Ransom & Maggie)
#3 Regarding the Duke (Garrity & Gabby) #4 The Duke Redemption (Wickham & Beatrice) #5 The Return of the Duke (Severin
& Fancy) #6 Steamy Winter Wishes: A Hot Historical Romance Short Story (featuring characters from all of Grace's
series) HEART OF ENQUIRY (THE KENTS) (hot Regency romance) Prequel Novella: The Widow Vanishes (Will & Annabel) #1 The
Duke Who Knew Too Much (Alaric & Emma) #2 M is for Marquess (Gabriel & Thea) #3 The Lady Who Came in from the Cold
(Marcus & Penny) #4 The Viscount Always Knocks Twice (Richard & Violet) #5 Never Say Never to an Earl (Sinjin & Polly)
#6 The Gentleman Who Loved Me (Andrew & Primrose) MAYHEM IN MAYFAIR (hot Regency romance) #1 Her Husband's Harlot
(Helena & Nicholas) #2 Her Wanton Wager (Percy & Gavin) #3 Her Protector's Pleasure (Marianne & Ambrose) #4 Her
Prodigal Passion (Charity & Paul)
Treasured Grace (Heart of the Frontier Book #1) Tracie Peterson 2017-02-28 Tracie Peterson Begins Compelling New Series
Set on the 1840s Frontier Grace Martindale has known more than her share of hardship. After her parents died, raising
her two younger sisters became her responsibility. A hasty marriage to a minister who is heading to the untamed West
seemed like an opportunity for a fresh start, but a cholera outbreak along the wagon trail has left Grace a widow in a
very precarious position. Having learned natural remedies and midwifery from her mother, Grace seeks an opportunity to
use her skills for the benefit of others. So when she and her sisters arrive at the Whitman mission in "Oregon
Country," she decides to stay rather than push on. With the help of Alex Armistead, a French-American fur trapper,
Grace begins to provide care for her neighbors, including some of the native populace. But not everyone welcomes her
skills--or her presence--and soon Grace finds herself and those she loves in more danger than she imagined possible.
A Mother's Goodbye Kate Hewitt 2018-06-13
The Invisible String Patrice Karst 2017-01-04 A steady best-seller and The Invisible String is reaching all over the
World! OVER 400,000 copies sold! "That's impossible", said twins Jeremy & Liza after their Mom told them they're all
connected by this thing called an Invisible String. "What kind of string"? They asked with a puzzled look to which Mom
replied, "An Invisible String made of love." That's where the story begins. A story that teaches of the tie that really
binds. The Invisible String reaches from heart to heart. Does everybody have an Invisible String? How far does it
reach, anyway? Does it ever go away? Read all about it! THE INVISIBLE STRING is a very simple approach to overcoming
the fear of loneliness or separation with an imaginative flair that children can easily identify with and remember.
Here is a warm and delightful lesson teaching young and old that we aren't ever really alone and reminding children
(and adults!) that when we are loved beyond anything we can imagine. "People who love each other are always connected
by a very special String, made of love. Even though you can't see it with your eyes, you can feel it deep in your
heart, and know that you are always connected to the ones you love." Thus begins this heart-warming and reassuring
story that addresses the issue of "separation anxiety" (otherwise known as the sense of existential 'aloneness') to
children of all ages. Specifically written to address children's fear of being apart from the ones they love, The
Invisible String delivers a particularly compelling message in today's uncertain times that though we may be separated
from the ones we care for, whether through anger, or distance or even death, love is the unending connection that binds
us all, and, by extension, ultimately binds every person on the planet to everyone else. Parents and children
everywhere who are looking for reassurance and reaffirmation of the transcendent power of love, to bind, connect and
comfort us through those inevitable times when life challenges us! Let's tell the whole world that we are ALL connected
by Invisible Strings! Adopted by Military Library Services & Foster Care Agencies Recommended by Bereavement Support
Groups and Hospice Centers
The Grace Kelly Dress Brenda Janowitz 2020-05 Paris, 1958: Rose, a seamstress at a fashionable atelier, has been
entrusted with sewing a Grace Kelly look-alike gown for a wealthy bride-to-be. But when, against better judgment, she
finds herself falling in love with the bride's handsome brother, Rose must make an impossible choice, one that could
put all she's worked for at risk: love, security and of course, the dress.
A Place to Call Home Evie Grace 2018-07-12 THE THIRD AND FINAL SAGA IN EVIE GRACE'S MAIDS OF KENT TRILOGY. 'An
intriguing tale of family relationships and of finding love a second time around . . . I’ll be sure to look out for the
next book in the series.' Val Wood ‘An enthralling plotline with unexpected twists that will intrigue the reader until
the last page.’ Margaret Dickinson ***** East Kent, 1876 With doting parents and siblings she adores, sixteen-year-old
Rose Cheevers leads a contented life at Willow Place in Canterbury. A bright future ahead of her, she dreams of
following in her mother’s footsteps and becoming a teacher. Then one traumatic day turns the Cheevers’ household
upside-down. What was once a safe haven has become a place of peril, and Rose is forced to flee with the younger
children. Desperate, she seeks refuge in a remote village with a long lost grandmother who did not know she existed.
But safety comes at a price, and the arrival of a young stranger with connections to her past raises uncomfortable
questions about what the future holds. Somehow, Rose must find the strength to keep her family together. Above all
else, though, she needs a place to call home.
A Mother's Shame Rosie Goodwin 2013-11-07 One dismal day in 1857, Maria Mundy arrives at Hatter's Hall, the local
mental asylum, not as an inmate but as a worker. Here, she is ordered to care for Isabelle Montgomery, the daughter of
an influential land-owner. But Isabelle is not insane. She, like many other young women confined within the walls, has
been banished here by her family. Hatter's Hall serves to hide unmarried women, in the family way, from prying eyes...
As the women’s lives become entwined, they realise the dangers they face. But there is only one way out of Hatter's
Hall. The women must escape and there is one man who can help, Isabelle’s brother Joshua – who can barely keep his eyes
off Maria. Otherwise, there’s every chance they might never leave...
A Simple Wish Rosie Goodwin 2021-10-28 Perfect for fans of heartwarming saga from Sunday Times bestselling author,
Rosie Goodwin. Britian's best-loved saga writer with over one million copies sold. 1885. Ruby Carter works hard in her
parents' bakery. Whilst life isn't easy, she's happy enough - her gentle mother protects young Ruby from her cruel
father and loves her unconditionally. So, when her mother falls seriously ill, Ruby is heartbroken. Then, from her
deathbed, her mother reveals that Ruby was adopted. Stricken by grief and alone with the violent man she called her
father, Ruby feels she has no choice but to flee. At just fifteen, homeless and alone she is relieved when a kindly
stranger named Mrs Bamber takes pity on poor Ruby and welcomes her into her home. But soon, Ruby learns Mrs Bamber is
not as generous as she first seemed - she forces Ruby into a life of crime as a jewel thief in Birmingham's jewellery
quarter. With nothing to her name and nowhere to go Ruby has no choice but to go along with it, despite the guilt and
shame she feels. But Ruby is determined that she will atone for what she's done, and be reunited with her birth
parents. Ruby's only wish is to find her family.
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A Precious Gift Rosie Goodwin 2019-10-31 The heartwarming new wartime saga from the Sunday Times bestselling author of
A Maiden's Voyage. 'A vibrant page-turner with entrancing characters' Margaret Dickinson 'Rosie writes such
heartwarming sagas' Lyn Andrews Nuneaton, 1911 When Holly Farthing's overbearing grandfather tries to force her to
marry a widower twice her age, she finally says no. After he refuses to support her any longer, Holly flees to London,
bringing her best friend and maid, Ivy, with her. In the big smoke, Holly searches for the father she's never met and
begins nurse training in the local hospital. There she meets the dashing Doctor Parkin. Kind and compassionate, he is
everything Holly has ever dreamt of. When Doctor Parkin proposes, Holly finally feels like she'll have the family she
so longs for. But soon, she discovers some shocking news that means they can never be together, and her life is
suddenly thrown into turmoil. Supporting the war effort, she heads to France and throws herself into volunteering on
the front line. Can Holly ever find the happiness she so truly deserves? A Precious Gift is the sixth book in Rosie
Goodwin's Days of the Week Collection. Why not try the rest, Mothering Sunday, The Little Angel, A Mother's Grace, The
Blessed Child, A Maiden's Voyage and Time to Say Goodbye?
The Miracle of Grace Kate Kerrigan 2008 If you're a fan of Amy Bratley and Cecilia Ahern, you will love Kate Kerrigan.
Grace's mother Eileen is a great list maker, so when Grace walks into Eileen's kitchen to drop off a postal package and
sees her garish 'To Do' pad on the counter, she thinks nothing of it, until she sneaks a look. There, at No 8, ranked
in importance well below bread, telephone bill and bins is 'Tell G I have ovarian cancer, probably terminal'. Grace
goes into shock, primarily at the thought that her mother is dying, but also at the fact that her mother simply
couldn't tell her to her face. Is their relationship really so bad? Eileen has been brought up in rural Ireland in the
1950s, in thrall to the rules of her community - church first, then husband, then children. So she's had little time
for herself and even now finds it impossible to put her own problems and desires to the fore. It is only when Grace
confronts her, that she is able to go back over her past, to her own childhood, her early marriage, and the birth of
her cherished only daughter to find memories of happiness and unbearable tragedy that have coloured her life forever.
The Miracle of Grace is a poignant, but ultimately uplifting, novel that reveals a unique relationship between a mother
and her daughter, and tells of a woman whose life has been restricted by the mores of duty, honour, and religion but
who yearns for love.
A Maiden's Voyage Rosie Goodwin 2019-03-07 From the Sunday Times bestselling author of The Blessed Child; perfect for
fans of Dilly Court, Katie Flynn and Catherine Cookson. 'Goodwin is a master of her craft. The perfect book for a cold
winter's evening' Lancashire Evening Post 'Goodwin is a fabulous writer' Worcester Evening News 'A vibrant page-turner
with entrancing characters' Margaret Dickinson 'Rosie writes such heartwarming sagas' Lyn Andrews Thursday's child has
far to go . . . 1912, London. Eighteen-year-old Flora Butler is going up in the world. She has the prized position of
lady's maid to young Constance Ogilvie, and is able to provide for her beloved parents and four younger siblings. She
has even fallen in love, and though she does not feel quite ready to marry the charming Jamie Branning, her future
seems clear. But Flora's life is turned upside down when her mistress's father dies in a tragic accident. Connie is
forced to move to New York to live with her aunt until she comes of age, and begs Flora to go with her. Flora has never
left the country before, and now faces a difficult decision - give up her position, or leave her family behind. But
when her beau lets her down, her mind is made up. Soon Connie and Flora head for Southampton to board the RMS Titanic
... A Maiden's Voyage is the fifth book in Rosie Goodwin's Days of the Week Collection. Why not try the rest, Mothering
Sunday, The Little Angel, A Mother's Grace, The Blessed Child, A Precious Gift and Time to Say Goodbye?
A Matter of Grace Marion Collier 2011-11 Often life's greatest treasures are found in the most unlikely places. A
Matter of Grace is the true story of a tiny dog and her gigantic influence on those she met along the way. Mattie's
story is filled with humorous and touching accounts of her healing from deadly mange, living with the menagerie of
animals on the farm, walking with her master on paths he fondly remembered, and bringing a message of hope and optimism
to everyone she met from the barbershop to the mountains of Colorado to the pulpit. Mattie Grace stepped right out of a
trash pile into an old man's heart. Vowing that the pain, suffering, and abuse she endured as a pup would never happen
to her again, the man took her in as an orphan and adopted her as if she were his child. She was just a tiny package
crammed to overflowing with energy, enthusiasm, excitement, curiosity, charm, and charisma. Mattie became the spark
plug of the family and scattered love around everywhere, the way the wind scatters leaves. A Matter of Grace will warm
your heart and convince you that life gives second chances. Marion Collier has spoken to thousands of people as a
preacher, teacher, entertainer, and motivator. He has walked many paths-woodsman, athlete, honky-tonk musician, cropduster, oil field worker, skilled marksman, farmer, evangelist, water manager, carpenter, animal lover, and storyteller
extraordinaire. He has served at the heart of his community in North Louisiana and has many colorful stories to tell.
He lives on his farm near Crowville, Louisiana, with his wife, seven mules, one horse, nine cats, three dogs, over one
hundred fowl, and his pet rooster, Little Man. Marion graduated from Mississippi College and holds a Master's Degree in
Theology from New Orleans Baptist Theological Seminary.
Regarding Anna Florence Osmund 2015-02-26 Things that happen to you in the past can mold you into someone you
Amazing Grace Kim Nash 2019-04-10 ‘If you want a feel good, laugh out loud, romantic story which will tug at your
heartstrings, then look no further!! Fab, fab, fab!!’ Stardust Book Reviews She’s taking her life back , one step at a
time... Grace thought she had it all. Living in the beautiful village of Little Ollington, along with head teacher
husband Mark and gorgeous son, Archie, she devoted herself to being the perfect mum and the perfect wife, her little
family giving her everything she ever wanted. Until that fateful day when she walked in on Mark kissing his secretary and her perfect life fell apart. Now she's a single mum to Archie, trying to find her way in life and keep things
together for his sake. Saturday nights consist of a Chinese takeaway eaten in front of the TV clad in greying pyjamas,
and she can’t remember the last time she had a kiss from anyone aside from her dog, Becks... Grace’s life needs a shake
up – fast. So when gorgeous gardener Vinnie turns up on her doorstep, his twinkling eyes suggesting that he might be
interested in more than just her conifers, she might just have found the answer to her prayers. But as Grace falls
deeper for Vinnie, ten-year-old Archie fears that his mum finding love means she’ll never reconcile with the dad he
loves. So when ex-husband Mark begs her for another chance, telling her he’s changed from the man that broke her heart,
Grace finds herself with an impossible dilemma. Should she take back Mark and reunite the family that Archie loves? Or
risk it all for a new chance of happiness? A funny, feel good romance about finding your own path and changing your
life for the better – readers of Cathy Bramley, Jill Mansell and Josie Silver will love this uplifting read. Everyone’s
talking about Amazing Grace: ‘I laughed, I cried, I was inspired and I related A LOT to Grace. The storyline was
engrossing and I sat and read this in ONE sitting – that’s how GREAT this book is.’ Crime Book Junkie ‘the perfect book
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to read if you are looking for an uplifting book, one that’s beautifully written. If you are feeling down and need a
big dose of sunshine in your life then Amazing Grace is definitely the book for you.’ The Book Review Café ‘If you want
to be smiling 2% into a story, Amazing Grace is the book for you... a delightfully refreshing, funny, heart-warming and
poignant story.’ Sheryl Browne, author of The Babysitter ‘a beautiful, uplifting read about moving on and finding
yourself again after heartbreak... Grace and co. will make you want to devour this book in one sitting! Have Books,
Will Read ‘This is a truly fun romantic comedy, with great characters and laugh out loud moments.’ Splashes into Books
Mothering Sunday Rosie Goodwin 2017-03-09 If you love Dilly Court, you'll love Sunday Times Bestseller Rosie Goodwin.
1884, Nuneaton. Fourteen-year-old Sunday Small has never lived outside the Nuneaton workhouse. The regime is cruel, and
if it weren't for Miss Beau - who comes in every week to teach the children their letters - and her young friend Daisy,
Sunday's life wouldn't be worth living. And now she's attracted the unwelcome attention of the workhouse master. With
no choice but to leave behind everything she knows, Sunday strikes out on her own to make her fortune and to fulfil her
promise to come back for Daisy. And, secretly she dreams of finding the long-lost mother who gave her away. But she's
about to discover that, try as she might to escape, the brutal world of the workhouse will not let her go without a
fight . . . Mothering Sunday is the first book in Rosie Goodwin's Days of the Week Collection. Why not try the rest,
The Little Angel, A Mother's Grace, The Blessed Child, A Maiden's Voyage, A Precious Gift and Time to Say Goodbye?
The Island at the End of Everything Kiran Millwood Hargrave 2017-05-04 Ami lives on Culion, an island for people who
have leprosy. Her mother is infected. She loves her home - but then islanders untouched by sickness are forced to
leave. Ami's desperate to return before her mother's death. She finds a strange and fragile hope in a colony of
butterflies. Can they lead her home before it's too late?
Pearl Girls 2009-06-24 After experiencing the death of both parents, Margaret McSweeney recognized the importance of
community like never before. Through these difficult times in life, she learned how God uses gritty circumstances to
conform us to the stunning image of Christ. McSweeney also realized that she was not at all alone. It is for this
reason that she decided to compile essays into an inspiring book: Pearl Girls: Encountering Grit Experiencing Grace.
Through this collection, readers will be encouraged by the heartfelt writings that deal with loss and hardship in a
real and honest way. Respected authors such as Shaunti Feldhahn, Melody Carlson, Debbie Macomber, Robin Jones Gunn and
others help remind every woman that they are not alone and that no circumstance is beyond the grace of God. McSweeney
uses the metaphor of a pearl in order to better describe the situations that ail us all. When an oyster takes in a
piece of sand in order to create its coveted masterpiece, it is initially painful to the soft flesh of the creature.
But after the pain, appears a clean, white symbol of simplicity, purity, and endurance that any woman would be proud to
wear. McSweeney believes that each woman is a pearl and together, form a necklace of great worth. In this book, readers
will discover community and encouragement: women are alone in neither their pain nor victories in life.
Moonlight and Ashes Rosie Goodwin 2010-12-23 Two evacuees. One caring mother. One World War. Moonlight and Ashes is a
heart-breaking wartime saga from Rosie Goodwin, the bestselling author of A Mother's Grace, Mothering Sunday and The
Little Angel. This warm and compelling read is sure to stay with you long after you have finished the last page.
Perfect for fans of Cathy Sharp and Pam Evans. 'Not only is Goodwin's characterisation and dialogue compelling, but her
descriptive writing is a joy' - Nottingham Evening Post Despite being trapped in an abusive marriage, Maggie still
feels blessed with her eight-year-old twins, Danny and Lizzie, and baby girl, Lucy. But when the Second World War
begins it seems that her blessings may have run out. Although the war lets her escape her husband when he's sent to the
front, she must also lose the twins, as they're evacuated to North Wales. Lizzie seems to be in the perfect family,
while Danny is left with a man who seems to resent his presence. But appearances can be deceptive, and while Maggie
struggles to survive the bombings at home, her children face danger of a different kind. What Amazon readers are saying
about Moonlight and Ashes: 'Once again Rosie has written another gripping tale with fantastic plots, events and
realism. You won't be able to put the book down as you will want to find out what happens to Maggie, her children and
the people that surround her life as they deal with the Coventry Blitz in World War 2. Rosie Goodwin is an author you
can trust to deliver and every single novel she has produced has given millions of readers' great pleasure' 'I have
just finished this wonderful book and I have to say it's the best book I have read in a very long time. The characters
are so believable and life like, I just didn't want to put it down! Well done Rosie!'
A Mother's Grace Rosie Goodwin 2018-02-22 From the bestselling author of The Little Angel; perfect for fans of Dilly
Court and Katie Flynn. 'Rosie writes such heart-warming sagas featuring believable characters and well-researched
backgrounds and eras' Lyn Andrews 'An absorbing story in the grand tradition of the best saga authors' Margaret
Dickinson 'The new Catherine Cookson' Coventry Evening Telegraph Tuesday's child is full of grace . . . Warwickshire,
1910. Grace Kettle lives a happy life with her beloved mother and reliable old Mrs Batley - happy, at least, as long as
Judge Kettle, her formidable and threatening father, is away from home. As she grows into a gentle and pious young
woman the atmosphere at home darkens. Knowing that she cannot protect her mother, Grace eventually flees to rural
Wales, following her heart's desire to train as a nun. But when she meets the dashing and devout Father Luke her world
is turned upside down. She is driven to make a scandalous choice - one she may well spend the rest of her days seeking
forgiveness for . . . A Mother's Grace is the third book in Rosie Goodwin's Days of the Week Collection. Why not try
the rest, Mothering Sunday, The Little Angel, The Blessed Child, A Maiden's Voyage, A Precious Gift and Time to Say
Goodbye?
Letters on Motherhood Giovanna Fletcher 2020-02-20 The heartwarming letters from Giovanna to her husband Tom Fletcher,
their three sons, and mothers everywhere - from the bestselling author and host of the No. 1 Happy Mum Happy Baby
podcast 'Inspiring, beautiful and eye opening. Thank you Giovanna. You've made many mothers feel like they're not
alone' 5***** Reader Review 'As heartwarming as it is moving' Hello! NOW WITH FOUR EXCLUSIVE NEW LETTERS _______ With
stories parents everywhere can relate to, Giovanna writes beautiful, poignant and deeply heartfelt letters to everyone
who has helped her to become the mother she is today. To her young sons: Buzz, Buddy and Max. To Tom, and her mum and
dad. But also, to herself, her body, and more. And finally, to all of the mums, dads and mums-to-be out there doing the
work too. These letters cover everything from her fears and hopes to the love and uncertainty of being a mother today.
Honest, heartwarming and hilarious, Giovanna's relatable musings on motherhood are both a joy and a comfort, paying
testament to the power of family. _______ 'Fantastically honest, witty and real . . . I laughed and cried!' 5*****
Reader Review 'Giovanna is a real one' Candice Brathwaite, bestselling author of I Am Not Your Baby Mother 'Cried,
laughed and could relate to nearly every word' 5***** Reader Review 'Giovanna is a one of a kind sort of person. She's
genuine, talented, and well honestly? I just really like her' Rosie Ramsay, bestselling author of Sh**ged. Married.
Annoyed.
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